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No injuries after vehicle strikes Horton convenience store
(KNZA)--No injuries were reported Saturday morning after a vehicle struck a
Horton convenience store.

The Horton Police Department reported a vehicle driven by Thomas Oswald, of
Horton, hit the Horton Super Store located at 1450 Central Avenue.

The vehicle went through the front of the building.

A damage estimate wasn't available.

No details were immediately available on what caused the accident.
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